Juneau Coordinated Transportation Coalition Addendum 6.3: Prioritized Projects, 2024-25 (SFY24)

Please accept this as the 2022 Addendum to the CBJ 2020 Juneau Coordinated Human Services Transportation Plan.

The Juneau Coordinated Transportation Coalition (JCTC) and related agency representatives met during a public meeting on October 26, 2023 and voted to prioritize funding requests for submission in the SFY24 Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (ADOT&PF) Coordinated Transportation Grant funding. JCTC would like to addend the adopted 2020 priorities.

ADOT&PF requested that the JCTC prioritize projects in one funding request list. There was one proposal submitted by a JCTC member agency. The project is described on the following pages by the requesting agency.

The prioritized request is:

1. SAIL – Replacement ADA Taxi

JCTC members and representatives of interested agencies motioned to make a recommendation to CBJ Public Works and Facilities Committee to make the SAIL request for vehicle replacement a top priority.

This will be an Addendum to the 2020 plan.